
ASBESTOS NOTICE 

It has been determined by the IL Department of Public Health and the Federal Environmental Protection 

Agency that asbestos is a potential health hazard, and precautions should be taken to avoid disturbing 

any asbestos containing materials.  As required, our buildings were initially inspected for asbestos.  The 

AHERA law requires that a visual surveillance of asbestos containing areas be completed every six 

months, and a reinspection conducted every three years.  The Inspection/Management Plan is available 

for public review in the District Office.  Should you wish to review the plans, please call to make an 

appointment between the hours of 8 am and 4 pm.  Any concerns relative to asbestos containing 

materials should be directed to Alex Marshall, Director of Buildings and Grounds at 815.498.2314, ext. 

1247.   

PESTICIDE NOTICE Anyone interested in being notified when the Somonauk School District Building and 

Grounds Department plans to spray pesticides must register their name with the District Office at 

815.498.2315. 


